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October 30, 2009
To Whom It May Concern:

The Garfield High School Foundation started in 2002 with a mission to gather the hearty support of all of its constituencies and provide Garfield High School with sustainable funding resources that will assure and advance student achievement and school programs.  On March 6th, 2010, the Garfield High School Foundation will host the 4th Benefit Gala, “On the Right Track”, at Emerald Downs.  The proceeds from this event will support the endowment fund at Garfield High School as well as current academic programs for Garfield High School.  
Thanks to the wonderful support from our sponsors and over 350 community and business leaders who attended the last event, we raised over $50,000 to support the Foundation & Garfield High School. Of that amount $25,000 supported the Summer Bridge Program.
This creative affair brings out the best in everyone through donations, volunteer hours and fun bidding wars.  “On the Right Track” will feature a silent auction, a gourmet dinner and live music.  To make this auction and gala a success, we are hoping that you will support us with your donation. 

The Garfield High School Foundation is a local non-profit 501(c) 3 exempt organization, supported by the Alliance for Education; your donation is therefore tax deductible.  Please fill out the enclosed auction donation form and send it back to the Foundation by February 1st, 2010.  Please let us know if you would like any additional information about the event, the Foundation or Garfield High School. 

Thank you for your generous support.  We look forward to your continued partnership in the coming year.

Sincerely,







Tiffany Crosby
Event Manager
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